Office of the City Clerk

D. Back, City Clerk S. Cleave, Deputy City Clerk

2015 March 16

File: 02300-01

Otto Langer, President VAPOR BC 6911 Dunsany Place Richmond, BC V7C 4N8

Dear Mr. Langer,

Subject:

Jet Fuel Transport and Storage in the Fraser River Estuary

Item E), Council Correspondence Received to 2015 February 26 Item C), Council Correspondence Received to 2015 March 05

Burnaby City Council, at the 'Open' Council meetings held on 2015 March 02 and March 09, received your updates regarding jet fuel tankers and facilities on the Fraser River in Richmond.

Arising from discussion, Council adopted the following motion:

1. THAT His Worship, Mayor Derek Corrigan, on behalf of Council, forward a letter to Premier Christy Clark and Environment Minister Mary Polak bringing to light the City of Burnaby's dissatisfaction with the public consultation process in the environmental assessment process related to the Environment Certificate that was issued for jet fuel tanker transport, and terminal and tank farm facility on the Fraser River in Richmond.

Thank you for bringing this important matter to the attention of Council.

Yours truly,

Sid Cleave

Deputy City Clerk

SC:sl